
 

Std VI to X 

Dated :- 14.12.24 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings!  

 

 In light of the current extreme cold weather conditions, we prioritize the health 

and safety of our students. Therefore, we have decided to adjust the school timings 

as a temporary measure. The school timings for students of std 6 to 10 will be from 

7.20 a.m to 1.20 pm which will be applicable from 16th December. These timings 

will be in effect until further notice. 

 

 

 

Principal. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


